
 

 

VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: Milky Way Class made £47 in their cake sale 

before half term - thank you to those who baked and bought, 

and especially to those who packed and sold. It is the turn of 

Apollo Class tomorrow, please bake or buy some items for sale. 

Please do remember we are a nut free school!  If you are able 

to help pack (in the morning 8:50-9:15) or sell (in the 

afternoon 2:45-3:05) please let Mrs Molloy know or pop along 

to the Community Room in the morning.  

 

World Book Day Quiz - Children will be bringing home quiz 

sheets today, to be in with a chance of winning the prize for 

their year group please return the completed quizzes by 

Monday 9th with the £1 entry fee. All proceeds go towards 

the fundraising for the library.  

 

We are also still running our ‘Guess the number of pages in a 

pile of books’ competition until Monday again check out our 

VSA Facebook page for a picture of the pile of books and 

write your name, class and guess on a piece of paper and leave 

with the office and your 50p entry fee. Usbourne books have 

very kindly donated a signed set of books as a prize for this 

competition. 

 

The Secondhand Uniform Shop will also be open tomorrow 

from 2:45pm outside the Community Room if you need to stock 

up on any uniform items! You can buy or swap items that are 

now too small.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


